
TAWA COMMUNITY BOARD 
12 JUNE 2014 
 
 
 

REPORT 5 
 

 

LAND ACQUISITION FOR TAWA SHARED PATHWAY 
 
 

1. Purpose of Report 
To obtain the Tawa Community Board’s endorsement and feedback (if any) on 
officers’ recommendation to Council that it acquire approximately 58m² (the 
Land) of land situated at 46 Findlay Street, Tawa for the Tawa Shared Pathway. 
 
This matter is to be considered by the Transport and Urban Development 
Committee meeting of 26 June 2014 (see draft report in Appendix 1).  
 
 

2. Recommendations 
Officers recommend that the Tawa Community Board: 
 
1.  Receive the information.  
 
2.  Endorse the recommendations contained in the report to be considered 

by the Transport and Urban Development Committee at their meeting of 
26 June 2014, and provide feedback to be included in the report if 
necessary. 

 

3. Background 
Refer to the draft report in Appendix 1 for background to the proposed land 
acquisition. 
 

4. Conclusion 
Officers are recommending that Council approve acquisition of the Land for the 
Tawa Shared Pathway project.  
 
Council officers are seeking support from the Tawa Community Board for the 
proposal and will include the Board’s feedback in their report to the Transport 
and Urban Development Committee as necessary.   
 
Contact Officers: John Vriens, Senior Property Advisor - Property 
  Stephen Harte Transport Network Development Planner 
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